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Hi BDTHC members, 

We met on June 13, 2016 at the Forty 
Fort municipal building with 9 
members in attendance. 

Not much on the agenda except that everyone is out 
detecting. And hopefully making some good finds. 

The club open hunt in August is coming along well with new 
entries coming in every day. Don't forget we need help 
under the pavilion and if you are not hunting to bury 
targets in the field. Please come out and help your club at 
this one day event. This is our big fund raiser for the 
year which helps to fund our club member only picnics and 
hunts. 

FINDS OF THE MONTH
COINS: MYRON TYBURSKY--- SEATED DIME
JEWELRY: BY DERR---- CHAIN
MISC.: JOE ADRIAN---SILVER FORK 

Congratulations to the winners! 

July meeting will be July 11,2016 at the Forty Fort 
municipal building at 7pm in the basement. 

Augusts meeting will be at the open hunt after the hunt 
under the pavilion. 

Get out and detect! We are having good weather, make good 
use of it. President BDTHC, By Derr 

"The Penn Pointer"


